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OUR NEXT PTO MEETING IS Monthly Teacher Appreciation Event
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 10TH, AT 8:15AM « Our next Teacher Appreciation Event will be a Soup Bar
IN THE AUDITORIUM. ﬁ@‘ Luncheon in January.
HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!I MORE INFORMATION TO COME
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We're excited to host a Cookie Exchange LFor
our teachers and staff on December IIJrhI To
moake this event a success, we need your
help. Please consider signing up to bring
cookies or another sweet treat to share.

Name: Carley Mann

Position: Volunteer
Children: 3 girls- 7th grade twins

Scan the QR code below to sign u and let us
khow what you'll be brin ging. A PP\/er with . & a 5th Grader
additional details will be sent home soon. EF\?(;/I?T;FC’[F;\;P Fun Festival
Thank you For your support in making this a _ Y
sweet and special event for our hardworklnﬁ Bibli(?\\//%rrlé% Jeremiah 29:11

teachers & stafbf

We have been at Wesleyan since my twins were in Kindergarten [they are now in
Tth grade] and have loved being here. | am a full time reattor in the Triad and
married to my husband, Brian. We have a dog, Saber, and 2 guinea pigs. | love to
travel and experience new things, food, and cultures.

DID YOU KNOW

The PTO has created a wishlist of items we need to
continue our mission of blessing our teachers,
enriching the lives of our students, & strengthening
the bonds of fellowship among WCA families.
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Every contribution makes a difference!
If you’re able to help, please check out our wishlist
and see how you can support our efforts.
Thank you for being a vital part of our community!
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DOES THAT?

Each spring, the PTO awards a
college scholarship to a WCA
senior in recognition of
outstanding community
service. The selected student
must have completed at least
100 service hours within the
previous 12 months.
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Thanks to ever‘zone who came & suppor‘Jred the WCA PTO for Chick-
Fil-a spirit Nigh | We had a great time and enjoyed seeing everyone!

"Balay," Chick-Fil-a's mascot treated us with a surprise visit to invite
everyone to come dine with us that evenina!

Our next Spirit mgh’r will be Februar\/ 4th, so go mark your calendars!
More details to come.
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INTERESTED IN
BECOMING INVOLVED a\ma; on
IN WESLEYAN'S PTO?

HAVE NEW FUN &
FRESH IDEAS TO
SHARE? CONTACT:

Amazon Wish Lists

TAKE A MINUTE TO "LIKE” AND
"FOLLOW” uS ON FACEBOOK &
INSTAGRAM!

FOR REMIND

COURTNEY ANDERSON
MEf:QEES: 'i (5] EMAIL pto@wcatrojansorg
. OR
@WC$5T024 SCAN THE QR CODE TO
a1010 SUBMIT

A SIGN-UP FORM




